
 
At its resumed third session, on 14 November 2003, the Preparatory Committee took note of the 
following proposal concerning the Tunis phase which would be submitted to the World Summit on 
Information Society in December for decision: 
 
Arrangements for the Tunis phase of the Summit 
 
We decide to hold a preparatory meeting in the first half of 2004 to review those issues of the 
information society which should form the focus of the Tunis phase of the WSIS and to agree on 
the structure of the process for the second phase on the basis of contributions from delegations. The 
Bureau of the Tunis phase of the WSIS under the leadership of its Chairman should commence 
preparation of this preparatory meeting. 
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